
Manor Park Primary School 

 

Year 6 Residential Visit 2022 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers. 

 

We are very excited to be able to offer our Year 6 children the opportunity to go on a residential trip 

to DolyMoch next year. We have been offering this residential visit to our Year 6 children for a number 

of years and it is always a very popular trip. The children take part in a number of activities including 

gorge walking, mine exploration, orienteering and kayaking. It is a fantastic opportunity to develop some 

independence whilst exploring the beautiful surrounding of Wales.  

 

There will be a virtual parent meeting on Thursday 23rd September at 6pm to discuss the activities 

further and answer any questions you may have before deciding whether you would like your child to go 

on this residential.  

 

Please find below some further information regarding dates and pricing of the visit.  

 

The visit will take place from (Tuesday 14th June – Saturday 18th June 2022) 

 

The programme that we will be taking part in has been developed specifically for primary aged pupils, 

has been fully risk assessed and is led by fully qualified and experienced staff.  

 

The total cost of the trip is heavily subsidised by the school. This year the cost of the visit for parents 

is £165.00. This covers transport, accommodation and all meals.  The centre provides any specialist 

equipment that is required such as waterproofs and walking boots.  Children who are in receipt of Pupil 

Premium funding will be entitled to reduced charges of £82.50 Payment can be made in instalments via 

sims pay. If you would like your child to take part in this residential trip, please register your interest 

on sims by paying a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 (£25 for pupil premium) by Friday 29th  

October. 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Brown (Upper Phase Leader) 
 


